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This past month we held a greatly successful Halloween Costume Ball at 
Elknud Lane. There was a speaker meeting followed by ample food, 
music, dancing, contests and excitement. The event was well attended.  

More events are in the planning stages for the upcoming months, 
including a bowling night, “The Spaghetti Dinner: Round Two” and 
more. If you are interested in being involved in any stage of the 
activities planning and execution, please come to the Activities 
Committee planning meeting. The meeting for November/December is 
still being scheduled but to find out the when and where, ask Dave D., 
Natalie M., Heuston, Jon M., or Tom F.  

The fourth quarterly meeting of Area 60 will be held on Sunday, 
November 24th in the Penn Hills. A workshop on the ‘Spirit of Rotation’ 
will be held at 9am followed by the quarterly meeting starting at 10:15. 
The meeting lasts as long as it needs to, so bring snacks or lunch. 
Anyone involved in service, or interested in becoming involved in 
service, is invited to attend. 


